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May 18, 2023 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC TARIFF FILING 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
Re: Case Number 19-W-0168 – Veolia Water New York, Inc, (F/K/A SUEZ Water New York, Inc.)-
System Improvement Charge (SIC) Rate and Reconciliation for the 12 Months ended January 31, 
2023. 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
In accordance with the terms of the Joint Proposal Concerning the Rates of Veolia Water New York Inc. 
(F/K/A SUEZ Water New York Inc.), in Case 19-W-0168, please find Statement No. 3 of the System 
Improvement Charge (SIC) Reconciliation for the 12 Months ended January 31, 2023. 
 
This tariff filing is for a surcharge of 0.46% applicable to all metered customers of the New York/Forest Park 
Rate District and Heritage Hills customers pursuant to Order issued in Case No. 19-W-0726. The surcharge 
has been reviewed and deemed appropriate by Staff of the Department of Public Service and will become 
effective on May 28, 2023. 
 
Please contact me at (201) 750-5724 or via email at David.Njuguna@veolia.com for any questions or 
further information relating to the filing. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
David Njuguna 
 
David Njuguna 
Manager-Regulatory Business 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  J. Cagle (w/enc.) 
 C. Graziano (w/enc.) 
 T. Michaelson (w/enc.) 

G. Graham (w/enc.) 
E. Goldfarb (w/enc.) 
A. Jacob (w/enc.) 
M. Chakraborti-NYSPSC (w/enc.) 
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